
September 7, 2022 
 
 
The Honorable Chuck Schumer  
Senate Majority Leader  
322 Hart Senate Office Building  
Washington DC 20510  
 
The Honorable Nancy Pelosi  
Speaker of the House  
1236 Longworth House Office Building  
Washington DC 20515 
 

The Honorable Mitch McConnell 
Senate Republican Leader 
317 Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington DC 20510 
 
The Honorable Kevin McCarthy 
House Republican Leader 
2468 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington DC 20515 

Dear Leader Schumer, Speaker Pelosi, Republican Leader McConnell, and Republican Leader McCarthy, 
 
Thank you for the advancement of several important pieces of legislation over the course of the 117th 
Congress to date that will benefit public access and the health of our nation’s fisheries. For example, the 
Infrastructure Investment and Jobs Act achieved many important regional and national priorities, from 



(H.R. 2750 and S. 3255) and improving the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service’s ability to slow the 
spread of invasive species (S. 626). We urge Congress to return to and pass these provisions 
through whatever legislative vehicle possible. 

 
• Recovering America’s Wildlife Act (H.R. 2773 and S. 2372) – 


